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I OPPOSE THIS BILL. MAIL-IN voting has worked in Oregon for years now, allowing 

ALL VOTERS access to a democratic voting system. There is no evidence to support 

assertions of fraud or corruption in mail in ballots or those those delivered to secure 

ballot boxes. WE MUST PRESERVE AND PROTECT MAIL-IN VOTING IN 

OREGON.  

 WE CANNOT LET THE REPUBLICANS AND THIS ADMINISTRATION REMAKE 

OUR VOTING SYSTEM. THEY OBVIOUSLY ARE MAKING EVERY ATTEMPT TO 

DESTROY OUR DEMOCRATIC, CONSTITUTIONAL, AND LEGAL SYSTEMS. 

VOTING IS ONE OF OUR FINAL POWERS TO SAVE OUR DEMOCRACY. 


